
A Message from New Bermuda Greens President, Lorrie Beaumont 
 
BG Residents, 

First, let me thank you all for your support. I also want to thank my fellow board members for 
having faith that I can lead them and this community forward. 

The 2024 season is coming to a close and a lot of our residents are going north for the summer. 
The board wishes them all safe travel and our full-time residents a summer free of hurricanes! 

Our first BOD meeting will be on Monday, May 6th at 11am. Beginning in June, our regular board 
meeting schedule will change a bit but still be on a regular day and time for easy planning. We 
have agreed that the second Monday of the month at 11 am seems to be a good fit for us. As 
always, we will have a Zoom link for all residents to join and those that remain on property will 
meet in the clubhouse as usual. The meetings will likely be short as most of our large projects 
have been completed and the summer months are typically slow. 

At the annual meeting in April, I asked if anyone wanted to join a committee that they should 
send an email to the Community Manager via the website. To make it easy, you can click on the 
link below to send a Message to the Manager.   

Below is a list of our regular committees and their respective board liaisons. 

• Rules & Regulations – Gary Dunn 

• Website – Lorrie Beaumont 

• Long Term Planning – Dan Ryan  

• ARC – Bob Giese 

• Landscaping – Scott Fisher 

• Social Committee – Gary Dunn 

You can also send an email to the board liaison of the respective committee you would like to 
be a member of…or you can ask questions of that board liaison regarding the committee you 
may be interested in joining. It takes a village to run this place smoothly and any help you feel 
as though you can provide is welcome. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful summer with family and friends and comes back to our 
Bermuda Greens family safely in the fall. Until then, I will see you on Zoom! 

Lorrie Beaumont 

BG Board President                                                                                                                     4/24/2024 

CLICK Here to Send a Message to the Manager 

https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/5ce0Y15Hyt96qp23

